
From: David Gold 
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 11:59 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew  
Cc: Planning  
Subject: For review and consideration of Hillside Memory Care, File #16-1607, at the 12/6/16 Planning 
Commission Meeting. 

 

Dear M.r Kowalski, 

 

I write to you as a citizen, homeowner, and taxpayer of Ann Arbor who will be negatively 

impacted by the above-named development. Our neighborhood suffers from flooding and 

stormwater runoff, and our own basement (1712 Orchard) has flooded on several occasions and 

we have recently have had to repair the foundation of our home. We are concerned that the 

runoff from the proposed development will further add to our neighborhood's problems. 

 

Moreover, this is a neighborhood of modest, single-family homes, and the proposed development 

is not in line with the character of the neighborhood. 

 

I urge you to reconsider this development. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Gold 

 


